
 

 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE NO 2025-26-012 

 

Your request has now been considered and we provide our response to your request below. 

 

You asked: 

I am writing under the Freedom of Information Act to request the following information about 
external support provided to the Dorset PCC or OPCC in relation to internal/external 
communications and/or media relations and/or public affairs and/or public relations: 

1. When the PCC or OPCC last went out to tender for this type of support? 

2. Which supplier won the contact? 

3. What the value of the contract is? 

4. When the PCC or OPCC is next going out to tender for this type of support? 

 

Your request for information has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the 
Act) and our response is as follows: 

1. When the PCC or OPCC last went out to tender for this type of support? 

The OPCC media/communications function is provided in-house therefore no tender has been 
sought for this type of support. 

2. Which supplier won the contact? 

No information held 

3. What the value of the contract is? 

No information held 

4. When the PCC or OPCC is next going out to tender for this type of support? 

As this type of support is provided in-house there are no immediate or long-term plans to go 
out to tender. 



 

 
 


